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P.E. 

Please can pupils come to 

school each day with a FULL 

PE kit which includes a 

change of top, bottoms, socks 

(if needed)  and suitable 

footwear.  Roll on deodorants 

only. 

Homework 

Homework is usually put on the website 

weekly.  It is advised that pupils should revise 

their maths targets, multiplication and 

percentages work at home.  Focussing on 

their individual identified gaps.  Pupils should 

also read for at least 20 minutes a night. 

Organisation 

As they approach transition to High School it is essential that ALL pupils come to 

school ready to learn.  This includes having a fully stocked pencil case (Pencils, 

rubber, sharpener, ruler, protractor, compasses, highlighters, handwriting pen, 

glue etc.)  Mrs Hinton has to hand out these resources every day and the 

expectation would be that pupils have their own if possible.  Pupils should also 

have indoor shoes – in P7 pupils are allowed to wear slippers (nothing too huge 

or distracting and they need to have a suitable sole)and bring trainers for P.E. 

Outdoor shoes should only be worn outdoors. WATER BOTTLES should be washed 

daily and have only water in them, not flavoured water or juice. 

SCRAPBOOKS 

As part of our HEADSTRONG unit in Health and Wellbeing, pupils are provided 

with a scrapbook which they are asked to work on over the next 2 weeks.  They 

should think about categories/titles for each page e.g. (Holidays, me as a baby, 

starting school, achievements, memories, my family, etc.)  They will be bringing 

these home to create (B and M and Home bargains often have cheap 

scrapbooking decorations, tape and paper if you need) and return to school on 

15th March to share with the class.  They will then be given these home to keep 

updating as their very own “memory book”.  Please can pupils complete at 

least 3 double pages. 

Ideas for items to include in each section: photographs, event tickets, menus, 

event programmes, hospital bands, holiday leaflets or memorabilia, 

magazine/newspaper clippings, autographs, drawings over the years, birthday 

cards, post cards, stamps, tokens (basically anything that is meaningful and can 

be put in a book – trophies etc could be photographed and included that way. 

The app freeprints gives 40 press photos from your phone every month (you pay 

postage) so this may be an idea to use. 


